
Attention all Voting REALTOR Members: 

DMAR Bylaw revisions are attached for your review and consideration. A vote will be taken at the 
Membership Meeting on June 6, 9:00 am, to approve the revisions. The Board of Directors approved the 
Bylaw revisions at their regular meeting on May 24, 2018. 

Strike-throughs indicate deletions, and underlining indicates new wording. You will also see notations 
that some of the wording is being transferred to a newly created Credentials Policy. 

Following is the rationale for the revisions: 

The election process for Chairman of Industry Partners (Affiliates) has been eliminated, at their 
request, and that the Chair of the Industry Partner Leadership Committee will be appointed by 
the DMAR Chairman of the Board. See Article XI, Section 3 (4).  

A description of the DMAR Leadership Council has been added to Article XI, Section 4. 

The remainder of the revisions are being made to change DMAR’s nomination process to a 
credentialing process. Criteria has been established for candidates of the DMAR Board of 
Directors, as well as the CAR, NAR, and REcolorado Directors. The criteria is outlined in the 
Credentials Policy which is also attached for your review.  

There are also several housekeeping items (blue wording) to bring the Bylaws current. 

If you have any questions regarding the Bylaw revisions, please call Ann Turner, CEO, 303-756-0553. 

 

 


